
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The CITY COUNCIL of Alpine City, Utah will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
NOVEMBER 11, 2014 at 7:00 pm at Alpine City Hall, 20 North Main Street, 
Alpine, Utah for the purpose of receiving public comment on a preliminary site 
plan to amend the Ilangeni Estates subdivision plat.  This proposed development 
will now be referred to as the Three Falls Ranch subdivision.  The site is located 
at the north end of Alpine City at the end of Fort Canyon Road.  This 
development is in the CE-5 zone and is proposed to include approximately 54 
lots. 
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